
Jay Mitchell
2355 Highway 36 W, Suite 400
Roseville, MN 55113
(612) 251-9892
jaymitchell93@gmail.com

Saint Paul Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson St, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806

March 8th, 2024

Re: Construction Work Plan for Code Compliance Repairs for the residential property located at 401 Rose
Ave E, Saint Paul, MN.

To Whom It May Concern:

Below is a breakdown of the revised schedule for making the required repairs per the Code Compliance
Report.

The schedule of work is as follows:

● 3 months after project approval complete exterior repairs.
● 5 months after project approval: final HVAC, plumbing, and electrical permits.
● 6 months after project approval: final building permit and have property ready to receive

Certificate of Occupancy.

The expected date of completion for these repairs is August 15th, 2024.

Best regards,

Jay Mitchell

mailto:jaymitchell93@gmail.com

